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MEMORANDUM

Date: December 7, 2011
To: Brian Rogers, Chancellor @ /J-é//r
Apérovéd Date
From: Deb Horner, Co-Chair
Derek Miller, Co-Chair
Re: MPC Recommendation 2011-18 — Naming of Troth Yeddha’

The MPC supports the proposed naming of the ridge that runs east/west and is the site
of the University of Alaska Fairbanks and UA systemwide offices as Troth Yeddha’.

This recognizes the connection between the ancient Athabaskan place name and the
mission of the University of Alaska.

The UAF Naming Guidelines procedures shall be followed prior to submission of the
proposal to the United States Geological Survey.

Motion made by Lydia Anderson, Seconded by Scott McCrea.

Motion passed unanimously.

Thank you.
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